
 
 
 
 
Appointment of Chair of ISEB 
 
The Independent Schools Examinations Board is seeking to appoint a new Chair to succeed 
Durell Barnes who will retire from this role on the appointment of his successor.  This part-
time position would suit someone who has a strong track record in senior leadership and 
strategic planning, together with a good understanding of the current educational landscape.  
Highly developed negotiating and presentation skills, alongside experience of senior 
governance will also be required.  Working closely with the CEO, Julia Martin, the role 
involves providing entrepreneurial leadership to the company, setting strategic aims and 
promoting ISEB’s values and standards. It is intended that the new Chair will take up this 
post in the spring of 2022, though some flexibility over the start date may be possible. 

 
Interviews are due to take place in August with a closing date for applications of 22nd 
July.  
 
For further details and an application form, please contact Andrew Nott 
(andrew@aneconsultancy.com & 07799 411406). Durell Barnes would also be happy to 
discuss the position with prospective candidates (durell.barnes@iseb.co.uk) 
 
 


